
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

25.10.2013 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

UNGC Grace Letter 

 

Please accept our request for an extension of the deadline to submit our COP. This year we hope to produce a 

more rigorous COP by adhering to the GRI standard. The report is now entering into the review process and we  

 aim to submit our COP within 30 days. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Rasika Withanage, 

Manager – Marketing, Sustainability and Corporate Communications 

 

   

  


